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Cool Thoughts
Dear All,
 
As the semester draws to a close, the campus buzzes with the final push of deadlines, exams, and projects. These last days can feel like an
unrelenting sprint. Yet, nestled within this whirlwind is a pause—a moment to reconnect and recharge: Thanksgiving. This holiday offers a
chance to reflect on our blessings, set aside stress, and gather around the table with those we hold dear.
 
A few years ago, I received the following story from a friend. It’s a heartwarming tale that feels especially fitting to reflect upon as
Thanksgiving approaches.
 
Keep Your Fork
There was a young woman diagnosed with a terminal illness, given only three months to live. As she prepared for the inevitable, she invited
her pastor to discuss her final wishes. She shared the hymns she wanted sung, the scripture readings she cherished, and even the outfit she
wished to wear. Just as the pastor was preparing to leave, she remembered one final request.
 
Excitedly, she said, “Oh, there’s one more thing. It’s very important.”
 
The pastor paused and asked, “What is it?”
 
“I want to be buried with a fork in my right hand,” she replied.
 
The pastor was puzzled but listened as the young woman explained:
 
“My grandmother once told me a story I’ve carried with me all my life. At church socials or potluck dinners, after the main course, someone
would always lean over and say, ‘Keep your fork.’ It was my favorite part. I knew it meant something wonderful was coming—like velvety
chocolate cake or deep-dish apple pie. Something special, something substantial.
 
“So, when people see me in my casket holding a fork, I want them to ask, ‘What’s with the fork?’ That’s when I want you to tell them: ‘Keep
your fork. The best is yet to come.’”
 
At the funeral, the fork in her hand stirred both curiosity and reflection. As the pastor shared the story, he reminded everyone that the fork
symbolized hope, faith, and the assurance that something even greater awaited.
 
The next time you pick up a fork, remember the promise that the best is yet to come.
 
Thanksgiving reminds us not only to count our blessings but also to anticipate the joys that lie ahead. It’s a holiday rich in history, rooted in
gratitude. The first Thanksgiving, celebrated in 1621, was a moment of unity between the Pilgrims and the Wampanoag people, who came
together to share a meal after a successful harvest. While its origins stem from a simple act of giving thanks, Thanksgiving has evolved into a
day to pause, gather, and reconnect with the people and values that matter most.
 
As you enjoy the turkey, pie, and cherished time with loved ones, take a moment to treasure the friendships and blessings in your life. Let
Thanksgiving be a reminder to slow down, recharge, and share the hope that “the best is yet to come.”
 
Friends are indeed one of life’s greatest gifts. They bring smiles, lend an ear, and enrich our lives in countless ways. This season, let us give
thanks for one another and for the promise of all that is to come.
 
Peace,
Fr. Cool
 
P.S. Enjoy your turkey! But remember, Newman Christmas traditions are right around the corner:

Dec 2 - Advent Penance Service
Dec 8 - Christmas on Campus Party!
Dec 9 - Immaculate Conception Holy Day
Dec 9 - Midnight Mass and Feast (Dress Up!)
Dec 10 - Bowling Night @ Newman
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Grad Student Survey -
IFC Religious Life

Fr. Cool asks all grad
students to complete!

G E T   I N V O L V E D
Give to our
Collection
Via Venmo

Newman relies on the generous support of
Alumni, Parents, Local Residents, and

Students for 90% of our budget.  Your support
of our Sunday collection is deeply appreciated!

Newman Laughs
Mass Intention: Fr. John Crowley, Ray McDermott
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$224.00 $155.00

$9,437.34 $1,055.34


